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PRAISE THE 

CHILDREN! 

Many thanks to all the parents 
who came to the meetings with 
the teachers this week.  
 

While all the children have areas 
in which they need to improve, 
all the children have things of 
which they can be proud. 
 

We need to praise them for 
these at home and at school. 
Let’s all remember to do that! 
 
CHRISTMAS FAIR 
The PTA are now organising the 
Christmas Fair which is to be 
held in the school hall on 7th 
December.  
RAFFLE TICKET are now on 
sale. Each child has been given 
a book of tickets to sell. Please 
return the counter foils to the 
school office as soon as possi-
ble. If you can sell more than 1 
book please ask the office for 
more books. 
TOMBOLA unwanted gift’s, 
books, tins, wine, sweets etc, 
any donations would be most 
welcome. Please bring your do-
nations to the school office by 
Wednesday 5th December. 
Any parents that would like to 
help out at the event please let 
the office know. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR  
CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

CHOIR, CLUBS, ASSEMBLY 

MONDAY -  HOMEWORK CLUB 
(YRS 5 & 6) until 4.45 pm 

TUESDAY -  CHOIR 3.40—4.20 pm 

WEDNESDAY - PRAYER GROUP 9am 
ANDY’s FOOTBALL  Y1&2 3.45–4.40pm 
 

THURSDAY -   
ANDY’S FOOTBALL Y3 TO Y6 3.45-4.40pm 
DANCE CLUB YEARS 3-6  
3.30-4.30pm 
 

FRIDAY— 
9 am PARENTING CLASS  
9am MASS IN YEAR 5 

2.50pm Assembly by RECEPTION 
all welcome 

DANCE CLUB YEARS 1&2 until 4.30 pm 
HOMEWORK CLUB (YRS 3&4) ’till 4.45 pm 

RUNNING CLUB ch. from Yrs 5& 6 

PUNCTUALITY RESULTS! 
Here are this week’s punctuality  
results - 
Nursery  - 46% 
Reception  - 90% 
Year 1  - 81% 
Year 2  - 50% 
Year 3  - 90% 
Year 4  - 77% 
Year 5  - 93% 
Year 6  - 76% 

WELL DONE YEAR 5 ! 

 PRAYER FOCUS FOR NOVEMBER 
Throughout the month of November, 
we remember those who have died 
with this special prayer 
Eternal rest give unto them O 
Lord 
And let perpetual light shine upon 
them 
May they rest in peace Amen 
Next week we will particularly remem-
ber those with no one to pray for 
them.  

COME TO PARENT GYM NEXT FRIDAY A FEW PLACES are LEFT on our FREE parenting course !  
See MISS STEVENS OR MISS THOMAS for details! 

 

AWARDS 

The winners of the awards for GOOD 

WORK were: Nadia in Nursery, Adam in 

Reception, Noah in Year 1, Sonny in 

Year 2,  Heaven in Year 3, Christivie in 

Year 4, Matylda in Year 5 and Murede 

in Year 6. 

The winners of the awards for GOOD 

BEHAVIOUR were : Florence in Mary’s 

Class, Halldor in St Peter’s Class,  Rahel 

in St Brigid’s class,  Georgia in St Mar-

tin’s,   Benedicta in St Catherine’s, Ja-

mie in St Thomas Moore’s, Kezia in St 

Monica’s and Tyler in St Francis’ Class. 

The winners of the TEACHERS 

AWARDS were :  Nebeyat in Nursery-

Mary in Reception, Louie in Year 1,  

Ruby in Year 2, Harmon in Year 3,  Mu-

hib in Year 4,  Eyasu in Year 5 and 

Daniel in Year 6. 

The winners of the KNOWLEDGE 

AWARDS were: Freddie in Nursery, 

Eyo in Reception, Joshua in Year 1, Joel 

in Year 2,  Lloyd in Year 3, Sarah in 

Year 4, Blessing in Year 5 and Helen in 

Year 6. 

 
The best dressed class– YR 1 

OPEN LITERACY LESSONS for  
Reception parents will start on 
Tuesday 20th November. The ses-
sions will continue weekly starting 
at 9am and finishing at 10am. We 
hope all parents can come along.  
 
Every parent who attends all the 
sessions will receive a pack of  
resources to help them continue 
working with their child. 


